CLASSIFIEDS

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Sisters School District #6, Deschutes County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021 will be held virtually on the 15th day of April, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. and an additional meeting will be held on the 6th day of May, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. A link to the meeting will be posted to the School Board Calendar on the District website http://ssd6.org/school board/schoolboardcalendar/. The purpose of the meeting(s) is to receive the budget message, review the proposed budget for FY 20-21 and to receive comment from the public on the budget. A link to the electronic copy of the budget document will also be posted to the School Board Calendar on the District website by April 15th, or paper copies may be obtained at the Sisters School District Office, 525 E. Cascade Ave., Sisters, Oregon between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. on or after April 15th.

Have a story idea for

The Nugget?

We'd love to hear it!

Send an email to editor@nuggetnews.com

CHECK OUT

THIS WEEK'S NUGGET INSERT!

Ray's Food Place

Sugartree Spiral Sliced Half Ham \$1.69 per lb.

Planters Mixed Nuts or Cashews, 8-12 oz. \$5.99

Reddi-Wip Topping \$2.49, 6.5 oz.

Lipton Iced Tea,
12 Pk. 16.9 oz. bottles
\$4.99 plus deposit

Birds Eye Frozen Vegetables, 10-16 oz. selected 3 for \$5



Artist George Anthony Discuillo offered an image of a dreamcatcher as a reminder that dreams can come true as people in Sisters stand together and forgive the ones who hurt them. Focus on dreams and what we may become.

THE NUGGET OFFICE IS CLOSED

But we are working remotely to serve you!

We, The Nugget Newspaper, take our responsibility as a leader in the community seriously, and we will continue to deliver accurate and verifiable information in a timely fashion through our newspaper, website, Facebook and other online resources as appropriate.

Jim Cornelius, Editor in Chief

In an effort to help protect our staff and community from the spread of COVID-19, The Nugget office is closed with staff working remotely, as possible. You can contact us by email or phone. A drop box is located to the right of the front door if you need to drop off payments or other printed items.

Office: 541-549-9941

News & Letters to the Editor: Jim Cornelius, editor@nuggetnews.com, 541-390-6973

Classifieds, Subscriptions, Announcements: Lisa May, lisa@nuggetnews.com

Display Advertising: Vicki Curlett, vicki@nuggetnews.com, 541-699-7530

Billing: Leith Easterling, accounting@nuggetnews.com

Production: Jess Draper, jess@nuggetnews.com

Loan rates are dropping like a rock!



NOW!

We are here to serve Central Oregon.

Unlike some banks or other lenders we are still open and will continue to be open.

Are you in the middle of a loan and the process has been halted?

CALL NOW!

We are FDIC insured and can step in and see that your loan needs are met.



MATT INGRAM

Loan Consultant NMLS#113150 Office: 541-749-1072 Cell: 360-450-8693 matt.ingram@wvbk.com

121 NW Greenwood Ave., Ste. 103 Bend, OR 97701



WHERE LOCAL MEANS SOMETHING.

Member FDIC. Equal Housing Lender.

Trade/service marks are the property of Willamette Valley Bank. This is not a commitment to lend. Restrictions apply. All rights reserved. NMLS License Identifier# 713109. Credit on approval. Terms subject to change without notice. Call for details. HUD Mortgagee ID

#23883-0000-5, VA Agent ID #969929-00-00.